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Dear Parents and Carers 
 

Year 5 Visit – Kew Gardens, London 
  
As part of geography and forest school I have arranged a visit to the Kew Gardens in 

London on Tuesday 25th March 2025 Whilst there, the children will learn about lots of 

plant species, visit some of the huge greenhouses and take part in a workshop about 

the science of plants 
  
Travel 
We shall travel to London by minibus so can you please ensure your children are in 

school by 8.45am on this day so we can leave promptly. We will not be able to wait 

for anyone who is late.  We will return by the end of the school day. 
  
What to bring 
They will need a coat and comfortable footwear as we will be walking round Kew for 

the day.  Please ensure children wear their PE kit with a school jumper and bring a 

packed lunch.   
 

If your child requires a school packed lunch of either ham, cheese or tuna roll, please 

let the school office know by Tuesday 18th March at the latest. 
 

The cost for this trip will be £15 per child, which will cover activities and transport.  

Please give consent and payment contribution by Monday 17th March. 

 

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Regards 

 

 

Mrs Lewis 
 
  
 


